
IPPv2 Conference Call Minutes:              March 6, 2008 

Attendees: 

Attendee Company 
Ron Bergman Ricoh 
Lee Farrell Canon 
Ira McDonald  High North 
Jerry Thrasher Lexmark 
Bill Wagner TCI 
Dave Whitehead Lexmark 
Pete Zehler Xerox 

Discussion: 

1. The minutes from the February 21st conference call were approved as submitted. 

2. Review of the action items: 

    Ira – Obtain a list of IPP operations supported by Open Solaris.  Ira has contacted 
Norm Jacobs but has not obtained the detailed list. 

    Ron – Provide a list of the IPP specs showing the v2 proposal by Mike Sweet. Closed, 
this document is available at: 

ftp://ftp.pwg.org/pub/pwg/ipp/ippv2-docs/ippv2-cups-proposal-2008-02-25.pdf 

    Ira – Invite Norm Jacobs to participate.  Completed, Norm does not have sufficient 
time to participate, even at a minimal level. 

    Ron – Update the list of IPP Operations to indicate the requirements per the spec. 
Closed, this document is available at: 

ftp://ftp.pwg.org/pub/pwg/ipp/ippv2-info/IPP-OPERATIONS.pdf 

3. Discussion of the proposal from Mike Sweet.  

There is general agreement that this proposal is an excellent starting point for the v2 
specification. 

It was noted that two of the specifications allocated to v2.1 (RFC 3380 and RFC 
3998), contain only "optional" attributes. After some discussion, it was also agreed 
that the next step should be a review of the IPP Operations defined in both of these 
specifications to determine which, if any, should be made "required".  

Ron will generate a spreadsheet, similar to the one used in the WINS/CIM work, to 
collect inputs from the group as which Operations should be promoted to "required". 



4. Other discussion.  

It was noted that the Operations set of IPPv1 and IPPv1.1 is identical.   No new 
Operations were defined and there are no changes from "optional" to "required.  The 
requirement of support for the IPP URL scheme in IPPv1.1 is the only difference 
between the two versions. 

Next teleconference will be at 11 AM EDT (8 AM PDT) on March 20. 
 


